ALAN M. ARAKAWA Mayor

WILLIAM R. SPENCE Director

MICHELE CHOUTEAU McLEAN
Deputy Director



RECEIVED ZOIR MAR 16 PM 3: 32

COUNTY OF MAUI

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING

March 16, 2018

Honorable Alan M. Arakawa Mayor, County of Maui 200 South High Street Wailuku. Hawaii 96793

For Transmittal to:

Honorable Mike White Chair Maui County Council 200 South High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 OFFICE OF THE COUNTY CLERK

8 MAR 27 PM 1: 30

11

Date

Dear Chair White:

SUBJECT: WEST MAUI COMMUNITY PLAN UPDATE

We are nearing the end of our community engagement process for the update of the West Maui Community Plan. As you heard during the presentation that we delivered at the February 15, 2018 Planning Committee meeting, there was a great deal of public involvement at the meetings, workshops and through the website we established, www.wearemaui.org. Presently, we are preparing the draft to be reviewed by the Community Plan Advisory Committee (CPAC). I would ask at this time that you start the selection process for the 9 CPAC representatives.

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact Pam Eaton, Planning Program Administrator at 270-7214.

Sincerely

WILLIAM SPENCE

Planning Director

XC

Pam Eaton, Planning Program Administrator (pdf) LRD Correspondence

.

WRS:PPE:rhl

S:\ALL\LONG RANGE\West Maui CP Update 2016\4.0 CPAC\Correspondence\Revised letter to Mike White for CPAC selection 3.15.18.docx